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BCF-HALFWAY JUNIOR LIVESTOCK AUCTION BUMP PROGRAM FORM 

The Baker County Fair-Halfway Junior Livestock Auction will be held on Monday 

September 6, 2021 at the Pine Valley Fairgrounds Pavilion beginning at 9:00 A.M.  

Coffee, donuts, and bidder registration begins at 8:00 A.M.  

If you would like to help support our local youth livestock producers that participate in the 

BCF-Halfway Fair, but cannot attend the sale or do not wish to purchase an animal, you 

may fill out this form and return it by Monday September 27, 2021 to make a donation 

to the bump program. 

Donations to this program will be pooled with funds from other donors to “bump” the price 

youth exhibitors who “leave the ring with a price that is below average” at the discretion 

of the sales committee. 

Please return this form along with your donation to:  

BCF-Halfway Junior Livestock Auction Committee 
PO Box 361  

Richland, OR 97870 
 

Checks should be made payable to BCF-Halfway Livestock. 
 

Name/Business Name:            

Contact Person:             

Address:             

             

Phone Number(s):            

 
On behalf of our youth exhibitors and the Baker County Fair-Halfway Junior Livestock Auction 
Sales Committee, Thank you for your support! 
 
 


